
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Re: University of Northampton: Futures in Justice Trip 
 

We would like to take all of our Year 12 Criminology students to the University for a series of in-depth sessions 
concerning different aspects of careers in law on October 11th 2024. 
 

This subject taster day is an excellent opportunity for students to gain an insight into the University’s degree 
programmes for Law, Criminology and Professional Policing; as well as a great chance to look around the Waterside 
Campus and meet some current students. 
Students will attend 3x interactive sessions, covering each subject area in depth. There will also be an optional 
opportunity for a short campus tour during the lunch break if students would like to see some of the 
accommodation. 
 

We will be travelling by school minibus and will leave school at approximately 8:50am. The day is due to finish at 
2.30pm where the students will be free to make their own way home with parental consent. The University has lots 
of transport links around Northampton and is located near the town centre. 
 

Students may bring their own money to purchase refreshments in the University restaurant. Students may also bring 
their own drink and snacks with them. 
 

The cost of this trip is free. Please login to MCAS to give your consent by 4th October 2024. 
 

By giving your consent, you are agreeing to the following terms and conditions associated with this trip: 
 

You grant permission: 
·         To attend this trip 
·         To receive medical treatment in an emergency situation if you cannot be contacted 
 

You confirm that: 
·         Your child’s medical details held by the school are up to date, and that you will inform us of any changes to 
these details between now and the trip date 
·         You understand that if your child’s behaviour in school gives cause for concern then they maybe withdrawn 
from the trip. 
·         Pupils are expected to obey the schools Behaviour Policy at all times whilst representing the school on 
external visits. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school should you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to 
contact me.   
 

Yours faithfully 
 

J Brothers 
 

Mr Jack Brothers       
Head of Humanities         
jbrothers@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org                  
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